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Statement by the Federal Democratic Republic of Ethiopia on the Universal Periodic Review of the Republic of Seychelles 
Madam vice President,  

Ethiopia welcomes the delegation of Seychelles to the UPR Working Group and thanks it for the presentation today. 

We appreciate Seychelles for establishing the Human Rights Commission in compliance with the Paris Principle, adoption of the National Labour Migration Policy in view of preventing human trafficking, and the fulfilment of its reporting obligations to the treaties under the CAT and CEDAW. 
We also acclaim the increment on the level on compulsory education for children and steps taken to incorporate the interest of students with Special Education Needs. 
Ethiopia recommends Seychelles:

1. Encourage efforts to uproot gender stereotypes on women and increase their representation in the public and private sphere.

2. Scale-up measures to curb challenges associated with the submission of reports to the human rights treaty bodies.

We wish Seychelles a successful review. 

Je vous remercie 

